
 
 

2 March 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As your child approaches the start of the GCSE examination period, we would like to invite you to 

attend a GCSE Revision Evening on Thursday 23 March 2023 from 6:30pm -7:30pm in the school hall.   

We know that exam time can be stressful for both pupils and parents/carers, and that it is not always 

easy to know how best to support your child. 

The aim of the evening is to inform you of the revision strategies that your child has been using in 

school and provide tips on how your family can navigate the coming weeks. 

The evening will focus on the following areas: 

• How memory works 

• Revision techniques 

• Revision and exam wellbeing 

• How parents and carers can help 

You are welcome to attend with or without your Year 11 pupil. 

In order to help us with seating arrangements, we would be grateful if you would complete the slip 

below and return to school by Monday 20 March. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Ms C. Farrelly 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

Please return to the finance office by Monday 20 March 

 

Name of pupil: _________________________________________________ Form: ________ 

I wish to attend the GCSE Revision Evening on Thursday 23 March. 

I will require ________ seats in total.   

(Please include all parents/carers and pupils that will be attending) 

Signature of Parent/Carer: ____________________________________________________________ 


